PRESS RELEASE

On March 8, 2011, Thomson, Rogers, on behalf of its 26 clients, reached a final
Agreement with the North York General Hospital that resolves all claims by
qualifying alleged victims of sexual abuse by Dr. George Doodnaught in a manner
that is fair, efficient, sensitive and respectful to its patients.

Further information about the Agreement is strictly confidential.



